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CHICAGO FEDERATION OF LABOR 
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE
Children of active Illinois Teamsters are encouraged to apply for the Chicago Federation of 
Labor’s 2016 William A. Lee Memorial Scholarships.

Applications are now available. The deadline for submissions is March 1, 2016. (Mailed 
applications must be postmarked by Feb. 29, 2016.)

The CFL will award five academic-based scholarships and five random-drawing scholarships 
in the amount of $2,000 each to high school seniors graduating in spring of 2016. Eligible 
applicants may apply in only one of the two categories.

DOWNLOAD ACADEMIC-BASED SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

DOWNLOAD RANDOM-DRAWING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

For more information on the CFL scholarships, visit chicagolabor.org/scholarship or call (312) 
222-1000.
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